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S & S TRUCKING

October 21, 2013

Frank Sanchez

S & S Trucking
477 Roland Way
Oakland, CA 94621

RE: CERTIFICATION WITH THE ALAMEDA COUNTY TRANSPORTATION
COMMISSION

Dear Mr. Sanchez:

CONGRATULATIONS! After careful review of your application we have determined
that your company meets the criteria for certification as a Local and Small Local
Business Enterprise. Your firm is now registered with the Commission and will be
eligible to meet participation goals.

Your certification will expire October 31, 2015. You must notify the Alameda CTC if
changes occur in the location or ownership of your business within the two year
certification period. The Alameda CTC reserves the right to request additional
information and to conduct an on-site visit for the purpose of verifying information
contained in your application during the certification term.

Please feel free to contact the Certification Coordinator should you have any questions
or require additional information. She can be reached at (510) 208-7468, or via email
at Certification@AlamedaCTC.org .

Sincerely,

[/
Seuﬁg Cho
Contracting, Administration, and Fiscal Resource Manager



